
 

 

Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1579/22-23                                             03.11.2022 
 

CIRCULAR (Gr. 1 to 5) 

Dear Parents, 

Sub: Rescheduling of Online classes for Gr.1 to 5 

 

Reference to the Circular No.1578/22-23 dated 03.11.2022 regarding 

online classes for Gr. 1 to 5 on Sundays w.e.f 6th November 2022. 

 

Keeping in view of the requests received from parents, it has been decided 

that the online classes scheduled on Sundays will be held on Saturdays, 

starting from 5th November 2022. However, the timings will remain the 

same, i.e. 9 a.m to 11.00 a.m. 

 

As per SPEA instructions, online classes cannot be conducted on Fridays.  

 

Thanks & regards, 
 
Sd/- 

 
Rafia Zafar Ali 

Principal 

 

 

 
 

 


